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On-Site Assistance – (2 high schools)
	Midwest Central 
	Spoon River Valley


Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 8
· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
· Prairie Capital Convention Center AgriScience Fair Meeting, Springfield 

· FCAE Conference Call

· Women Changing the Face of Agriculture Conference Call

· Ag in the Classroom Coordinator Meeting, Bloomington

· ISBE Pearson Ag Content Test Framework Meeting, Springfield

· 212 Collinsville PD Planning Meeting with Monsanto, Chesterfield MO
· STAR Conference Call

Other Activities

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.
· Corresponded with administrators regarding vacancies and sent notices.

· Corresponded with hotel, caterer and site host for the Advantage Teacher Workshop.
· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
· Monitored and updated all teacher professional development registrations for IAVAT Conference, District Workshop, and PreConvention Workshops. 

· Developed contracts for all presenters for summer workshops. 

· Communicated with presenters and participants for all workshops. 

· Communicated with all judges for IL FFA AgriScience Fair. 

· Worked with FFA Center Staff to obtain medals, certificates and ribbons for IL FFA AgriScience Fair. 

· Communicated with all advisors for IL FFA AgriScience Fair participants regarding rules, deadlines, and day of event information. 

· Ordered meals for participants at all summer workshops by working with various caterers.
· Updated approved course outlines for posting on the website.
Miles Traveled – 240 miles
Commentary


This month has been filled with preparations for the IL FFA AgriScience Fair and for teacher summer professional development events that will be held at the IAVAT Conference, at the Bushnell Prairie City High School for the District Workshop, PreConvention and PreConference Workshops, and the new Advantage Leadership Seminar for teachers! We have really offered a great deal for this summer and I hope we are able to continue to develop our teachers regarding issues in our ever changing industry.
